
 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William Heniff, AICP 

 Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: March 3, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: PC 11-03: Comprehensive Plan Amendment/Lombard Downtown 

Revitalization Project Guidebook 

  

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the March 

3, 2011 Village Board meeting: 

 

1. A memorandum summarizing the key comments and issues raised by the respective 

Village standing committees relative to the proposed plan and its recommendations; 

 

2. Plan Commission referral letter; 

 

3. IDRC report for PC 11-03; and  

 

4. An Ordinance approving an amendment to the Comprehensive Plan to incorporate the 

downtown plan component. 

 

The Plan Commission unanimously recommended approval of the petition.  
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